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Wednesday 3rd January 2018 

Dear Parents and Guardians 
 

Thank You 
  

 
As we begin our new term we wanted to welcome back the children and also take the 
opportunity, on behalf of all of our staff and governors, to express our sincere thanks for 
your support at the end of the autumn term. 
 
As you are aware, we faced quite unprecedented circumstances with severe weather 
conditions and then the failure of the heating system which sadly, after relentlessly trying 
to rectify the problem, saw us having to remain closed for almost all of the final week.   We 
cannot thank you enough for your messages of understanding, gratitude and support, 
especially to those who helped contact other parents and your help in ensuring all children 
were transported home safely.  
 
We should receive our Ofsted inspection report in the next few weeks and we will notify 
parents when this is available. In the meantime, we begin 2018 - a new and exciting year - 
with the Nativity and Christmas concerts for all to enjoy and we look forward to seeing you 
at these events.   
 
Kindest regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Natalie Johnson    Mrs Shirley Ansell 
Head teacher      Chair of Governors 
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